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PRESS RELEASE 

 

With the Thanksgiving holiday upon us, Connecticut’s Law Enforcement agencies intend to 

promote safe driving and increase the protection of all motorists.  

As there is paramount concern for all and in an effort to reduce the chance for injury related 

motor vehicle accidents, the Wallingford Police Department will participate with other law 

enforcement officials across the State of Connecticut to enforce the State Occupant Protection 

Laws and issue citations for those who are unbuckled. 

The Wallingford Police Department would like to wish everyone a safe and happy holiday 

season. 

 

Buckle Up- Every Trip. Every Time. 

 

Sgt. David Blythe 

Traffic Division 

11/19/2021 @ 0940 hrs 

 

 

 
 


